
March 1, 2024
GENERAL INFORMATION
Council Meetings for 2024 are scheduled for the Second 
Monday of each month at 6:00 pm in Assembly Hall.  All 
sessions of Council are open to the public unless called as an 
Executive Session, a meeting which must meet criteria 
established by Indiana law and are not open to the public.  
Meetings called as Special Sessions are Council Meetings 
open to the public which are scheduled for a day or time 
different from the regular schedule.

PROJECTS UPDATE
As of today, February 27th, signage has been added on 
Wayne Street indicating road closure on or after March 4th.  
This project was orignally scheduled to start on April 1st but, 
due to the mild winter, it is underway now.  It is not 
expected that the street will be completely closed for some 
time but, there may be traffic delays and certain sections 
may be closed for work at any time.  Watch the Town of 
Warren facebook page for updates as they become available.
However, we will not usually be informed of day to day work 
on the project but once known, posts will be made.

ECLIPSE
Happening in Warren, and many other locations in the State 
and country on April 8th , will be a total eclipse with Warren 
and Markle included in the area to be in total darkness. 
Preparations are underway by the Festival Committee to 
have a one day event with food vendors and other activites.  
Second Street from Wayne to Nancy will be closed for the 
event, street lights will be adjusted to stop automatic 
activation, extra officers will be available and more. There is 
no way to know the impact it will have here as to how many 
people from out of town may arrive.  Through the month of 
March, more information will become available through 
facebook sites such as the Town of Warren, Huntington 
County Homeland Security, Huntington County Tourism and 
Indiana State Police as well as other sites offering tips on 
how to view the eclipse.


